
 

 
REPORT OF THE TOWN CLERK – 2020 

  
The Real ID conversion got interrupted when DMV offices were forced to close due to the pandemic. 
Homeland Security has extended the compliance date for flying within the USA to 10/01/2021. Driver’s 
License transactions are now being handled by appointment only. Go to www.nh.gov/dmv for more 
information. 
We were fortunate enough to keep our doors open all through 2020 and plan to continue offering full 
services going forward. Any changes will be posted on our town website www.plainfieldnh.org 
 
Thank you all for your continued cooperation and doing your part to help keep our community safe. 
Please call the office anytime with questions or concerns. I am honored to serve as your town clerk. 
 
Michelle Marsh, Town Clerk 
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